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Roll the Dice Club Info: 
Click HERE
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G3 Robotics will be selling: 

$1.00 cookies, lollipops, and Geeks Gears and

Gadgets stickers. 

$2.00 Sparkle Stickers 

at 6th, 7th, and 8th grade lunches 

on

FRIDAY, February 23rd 
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Attention all ping pong club
participants:  Ping pong club is finished
for the year.  Thanks to everyone who

participated.  Please email Mr. Forster at
forster.bj.t@northmen.org if you would
like to receive patch and pin points for

your involvement in the club.

Ski Team Reminder:

We have our end of the year banquet on Tuesday (Feb. 27th) and this
is when we ask that all students return their team coats.  Failure in
returning the coats (or if damaged) will result in a $150.00 fee, as

agreed upon at registration.

PLEASE WASH THE COATS BEFORE RETURNING! 
*SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS:

Check ALL pockets and empty them - you'd be surprised with what we
find!

Wash in cold water with gentle detergent, line dry is preferred (or on
LOW)

Make sure the hood is attached - quite a few kids remove them
If there are any damages that have occurred please let me know in

advance
Students will return their coats at the beginning of the banquet

(4:30pm), if your child is not able to attend the banquet please drop
the coat off at the PMS office NO LATER than Feb. 29th.   Thanks!



Help your school capture every memorable moment in the
yearbook! 

Snap some photos and send them to us! Go to HJeShare.com, use
the code (pmsyearbook) and we will do our best to use your

photos!

AMIM Volleyball Update:  With 12 total teams they have been
broken down into three divisions.  Division 3 teams will play on

Mondays, Division 2 teams on Wednesday, and Division 1
teams on Fridays.  At the conclusion of the regular season, the
top team in each division will make the "playoffs" to crown this

years' AMIM Volleyball Champion.  
Please check the AMIM board or see Mr. Racignol to see what

division your team has been placed in. 

Science Fair Club will meet after school 

in Mrs. Martin's Room until 4:30 on the following dates-

Wednesday, Feb. 28th

Wednesday, March 13th

Wednesday, March 20th

Wednesday, April 3rd

Wednesday, April 10th

https://hjeshare.com/eShare/


G3 Please plan on attending practice at PMS this and every Thursday

for the next few months 4:00- 6:30 PM. If you can't make it please let

Mrs. Burris know.

New coloring contest starts Monday
Feb 26.  Please see Mrs. Norton for a

coloring sheet.  They will be due Monday
March 11th. Prizes awarded for 1st, 2nd

and 3rd place. Good luck! 

Do you want to take part in

writing the school's newspaper?

If you have any interest, come to

Mrs. Ketvertis' room (129) for

Newspaper Club every Monday

until 4:30. All grades and skills

welcome! Please bring

chromebooks.

Yearbook Club meets on Tuesdays at 8 am,
in the staff meeting room. 


